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REQUEST FOR MANDATE - HIGH SCHOOL 

Dear Bishop Caggiano, 
As the chaplain/campus minister/youth minister at _______________________________________ 

I would like to request a mandate for the following students to serve as Extraordinary 
Ministers of Holy Communion. 

I can attest that they have received formation through The Leadership Institute and 
that they have received specific instruction appropriate to the Norms Governing the 
Liturgical Ministers and our local parish/school. 

I understand that this mandate is good for one year. 
I also understand that each pastor or administrator of the respective parish will 

receive notification of this mandate so that these young people might also be of service in 
their local faith communities.  

First Name  Last Name       Parish First Name  Last Name       Parish 

First Name  Last Name       Parish First Name  Last Name       Parish 

First Name  Last Name       Parish First Name  Last Name       Parish 

First Name  Last Name       Parish First Name  Last Name       Parish 

First Name  Last Name       Parish First Name  Last Name       Parish 

Respectfully submitted, 

Signature 

Email address (used in LEAD) 

Printed name of person making the request 

Submit this form via U.S. mail to: 
The Leadership Institute 

238 Jewett Ave., Bridgeport, CT 06606 
or email to institute@diobpt.org. 

Please submit additional forms if necessary. 
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